


ONYX PAD NWW SEC 26, T7N, R66W, 6TH P.M. WELD COUNTY, COLORADO GEOLOGIC HAZARD MAP SUPPLEMENT 

Onyx Pad Soils Extent 

Geologist’s Statement: 

The area of the Onyx Pad surface site has been mapped as an area of Collapsible Soils by the Colorado Geologic Survey. Specifically, a large area north of Greeley 
has been mapped as “Eolian (wind-blown) Deposits” (maps 1 and 2). These eolian deposits are not deemed to be geohazards in regard to the proposed Onyx Pad 
drilling operation either as 1) a cause of long-term damage to the surface or 2) a hazard to the drilling operations that could result in compromising the 
environment or safety of individuals in the immediate area. 

The primary reasons that the mapped collapsible soils are not considered a hazard to the proposed operations are as follow: 
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1) Extensive irrigation in the area. The primary reason that eolian deposits can create a hazard is that when a significant amount of water is introduced to the 

dry and loosely packed grains comprising the eolian deposit, the grains can shift and settle into a more tightly packed and higher density configuration that 
results in subsidence at the surface. This phenomenon was originally recognized in Colorado when lands first became irrigated starting in the late 1800’s. The 
Onyx surface site is located in an area that has received extensive irrigation for many years and so any potential water related collapse would have already 
occurred. 

 

2) There are no known cases of subsidence due to eolian soil collapse in the area as a result of drilling operations. There have been numerous drilling 
operations in greater Wattenberg Field (and specifically in T7N-66W) in areas mapped as eolian deposits that have not encountered nor created any 
problems related to collapsible soils. 

 

3) The drill site will be constructed and managed using approved practices that preclude fluids from leaving the immediate location: 

Operator shall install stormwater controls, constructed in a manner that is consistent with good engineering practices, that will prevent offsite migration of 
sediment/contaminant into the nearby banks of ditches 50' W, 89' W, 325' N, and 409' S of the location. 

Stormwater controls shall be installed prior to construction activities. Gas, oil, and water gathering lines will be co-located to minimize potential of erosion 
associated with construction of any pipeline(s). 

Stormwater Management is coordinated with Weld County via Preliminary Drainage Report to be submitted as part of 1041WOGLA22-0017, and a Grading 
Permit and Final Drainage Report will be approved by Weld County Public Works prior to site construction. 

Berm Construction: Tertiary containment will be installed at the Onyx Pad as required to protect the ditches less than 500 feet and down gradient of the 
Location. 

Per the concurrently submitted WOGLA, Bayswater will comply with the Colorado Water Quality Control Commission regulations by following the active 
Stormwater Management Plan, which outlines the BMP’s, inspection processes and spill prevention that will be implemented during facility construction and 
post- construction activities for this location. The location will be covered under Bayswater’s fieldwide Stormwater permit, COR400369. 


